
Important: your Annual Meeting Proxies are needed. 

Even if you plan on attending the meeting in person, we ask that 
you complete the proxy electronically to ensure we reach our 
quorum.

We encourage you to use the Electronic Proxy (eProxy) provided, 
although if you have already completed and returned a paper 
proxy there is no need to do an eProxy. 

For ease of use, here are the steps to complete the eProxy.  
While it is simple and quick, there are a few steps. The good 
news is you don’t have to find a stamp to mail it back. 

Completing an eProxy:

1.  Click on the link below to access the eProxy. 
2.  Click on Continue found in the blue box at the bottom of the 
page. 
3.  Then click on Start found in blue at the top of the page. 
4.  Read the proxy and complete the necessary information and 
sign. 
5.  Then Click Finish found in the blue box at the top of the page.
6.  The next page will say Tap Here to Sign. 
6.  This will take you to the last step and direct you to your email 
where you will receive an email to confirm your email address. 
7.  Once this is done you will receive an email with a copy of your 
completed proxy. If you do not receive an email with a copy of 
your signed proxy it means you did not complete all of the 
necessary steps and you can start again. 

Click Here to Access the Proxy

https://na2.documents.adobe.com/public/esignWidget?wid=CBFCIBAA3AAABLblqZhBBMRDCcOOhzVLUfFzSNgVwkCAyYfHEU38WYtS-JxVpyGuHuD27bcBshN6lQ2vJonY*

